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SPECIAL DATES 

 Graduation 

dates 15th –23rd  

July 

 Y6 Rose Assem-

bly 2pm, 23rd 

July 

 3.30 pm, 23rd Ju-

ly. School closed 

for the summer                

holidays 

 Autumn term  

starts on 4th   

September  
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 Year 6’s  Blog  
In RE, we learnt about a story called Jairus’s Daughter - we were each 

given a piece of paper and came up with some ideas of drawings. Did 

you know that ‘Talitha Koum’ is in the language called Syriac and it 

means ‘little girl rise up’? It was an interesting lesson and we shared 

some intriguing questions. 

Concert 

On Tuesday and Wednesday we had an amazing concert! On the 9th July KS1 parents came and 

watched us performing our songs and on the next day KS2 parents were invited to witness our 

performance. All classes have participated in making their own lyrics with the music teacher, 

Mr Stuart. We all had fun and learnt some key skills such as team work and cooperation. 

Our Visitors 

On Monday morning, like every year, we had a large group of visitors! They were from the capi-

tal city of Vietnam, Hanoi, and we welcomed them with care and a lot of respect. Did you know 

that Hanoi is the most popular and attractive city of North Vietnam and it is known for its cen-

turies-old architecture? We shared some funny moments with our visitors before they departed 

on Wednesday. By Kenza  and Khadija  

Casalina YN, “In As-

sembly we sang the 

song called The Ants Go 

Marching for our per-

formance week.” 

Malik YR, “ We sang In 

The Jungle wearing lion 

masks and yellow or 

brown clothes.”  

Year 4’s Blog 

In our class assembly we talk about a slave who has not eaten for three days. 

He had blisters everywhere on his feet. He had stolen sweets, fish and san-

dals.  I think that his punishment should be that he pays twice as much as he 

stole. What do you think his punishment should be ?  However I think that he should be let off his 

punishment because he had not eaten in three days. But in those times slaves were not very free. 

For our homework we have been asked to rewrite the miracle of the paralyzed man. We had re-

searched the story and had written it up. We figured out that Jesus told the paralyzed man just to 

stand up and he had then been cured. We were mind-blown, but we also wondered if anyone oth-

er than Jesus would have been able to cure the paralyzed man. We had also been learning about 

filling in sentences with adjectives and verbs.   

 In RE we have been learning the liturgy of the sacrament. We have been focusing on a Sunday 

mass. By Ty and Rami 

We enjoyed 

having our 

visitors from 

Vietnam over 

this week.  



 

 

Dear St Cuthbert children and parents, 

Summer time in the city is a busy 

time, and this week we have hap-

pily bounced from one wonderful 

event to another! We were so 

fortunate to have our special Vi-

etnamese visitors with us for 

three days this week, and we 

would like to thank them so 

much for their gifts, their incred-

ible dance presentation - and for 

teaching us some new Vietnam-

ese vocabulary! 

It was also wonderful to welcome 

our St Cuthbert families to our 

Eco-concerts earlier in the week. After many hours spent writing the 

lyrics and composing the music for their Eco songs, it was rewarding 

for the children to have a chance to perform to such enthusiastic 

audiences!  

 

  

 

 

With all the joy of summer-time visitors and performances, there is 

often a sad farewell (or three) at the end of any academic year. This 

term we will sadly say good-bye to some members of our team who 

have been with us for some years: Miss Williamson (Miss Holly), 

Miss Palmer and Mrs Unadkat. We thank you so much for the time 

you have spent with us and the energy you have given to our chil-

dren. We wish you the very best of adventures in your exciting jour-

neys ahead. We will miss you!  

But we are very happy to let you know that two new staff members 

will be joining our team: Miss Barker and Miss Mc Dermott. We wel-

come you to St Cuthbert’s and look forward to working with you in 

our team from September. 

And now, it’s time again for a well-deserved weekend! We wish you 

all two peaceful days ahead recharging batteries, in preparation for 

our many graduations next week! 

With best wishes, 

Gill Putterill and the St Cuthbert Teaching 

Team  

 HEAD TEACHER’S LETTER 

@SCwSMPrimary 

“Remember happiness doesn't depend 
upon who you are or what you have; it 

depends solely on what you think.” Dale 
Carnegie 

PTA  Announcement                         

We would like to thank everyone that sup-

ported us in making our school a great 

place of learning for our children and  the 

time they spent here to be an amazing ex-

perience. Come join us in September for 

coffee mornings which take place between 

9-10 am, every fortnight on Thursdays and 

are held in St Matthias House. Have a 

great  summer! 

Erick Y3,                                    

“On Sports Day I won the 

sprint and a lot of other rac-

es . My team was very fast; 

we won most races. We 

were so happy.” 

Isabelle Y2, “We are writing 

a letter to next year’s  Year 3 

teachers introducing ourselves 

so when we arrive next term 

they will know us.” 

Our amazing St Cuthbert’s kitchen staff made 

us proud by winning Gold for RBKC award in 

the  operations manager. 



Uniform and Book 

Sale 

On Tuesday 16th July 

we are holding a  second hand uniform 

and book sale. This will take place in 

the morning before school starts and 

again after school.  If not collected prior 

to the sale, all lost and found uniform 

items will be put into the sale. Thank 

you for your support.  

Year 5’s Blog 

In English we have finally finished 

our big unit of work: the study of a 

significant fictional text. Our text 

was called Floodland and the au-

thor’s name is Marcus Sedgwick. 

The book is about a girl called Zoe; 

she lost her parents whilst trying to board the last rescue 

ship from her island: Norwich (named after a real place in 

England). The island was being drowned by the water as 

the sea levels were rising at an extreme speed. We discov-

ered in the final chapter that Zoe was finally reunited 

with her parents after quite an adventure. She met her 

baby brother and called him William, which is named 

after a friend of hers in the story who possibly died. If I 

had to rate the story out of a ten I would rate it a ten out 

of ten! 

Here are some questions we explored upon finishing the 

novel: 

Think of yourself as a spectator. With whose eyes did you 

see the story?  

Did you only see what one character in the story saw, or 

did you see things sometimes as one character saw them 

as sometimes as another and so on? 

Which character interested you the most? 

Did any of the characters remind you of people you 

know? Or remind you of characters in other books? 

In Art we have been using watercolours to consider the 

rich imagery of water from Floodland. Moreover, we have 

watched some FANTASTIC videos about artistic tech-

niques, such as wet-on-wet, wet-on-dry, blotting, erasing 

colour and creating a ripple effect. For the art, most stu-

dents used the colours: green, blue, yellow, purple and 

many more. 

Vietnamese visitors 

This week we had visitors from Vietnam who participated 

in our classes. On Tuesday we had fun with the Vietnam-

ese visitors in Holland Park - we played foot-

ball while others took them on a walk 

around the park. Before leaving, they per-

formed a dance for the whole school and 

brought everyone amazing gifts.                         

By Ricari, Jacob and Amina 

 

N Casalina For being a good role model using her 4Cs. 

R Sarah  For being so helpful around the classroom.  

1 Cristian For improving so much on his speaking in class. 

2 Aiden For his amazing confidence in school performances.  

3 Rhys For trying really hard in English with his poem. 

4 Avi For being a star pupil for the whole year. 

5 Jacob For coping well with his injury at school. 

6 Khadija For always staying on task in class.  

STAR LEARNERS OF THE  
WEEK   

Congratulations to all of you!  

Aiden Y2, “ We are writing a thank 

you letter to our parents because they 

have helped us with our learning. We 

are also writing to our teachers to 

thank them for their help in our les-

sons.” 

                                            Sarah Y3, “Our 

Vietnamese visitors were in our  Year 3 

class room. I was paired with a girl 

called Linh. We played badminton, tennis 

and a game called creepy spells. They 

were really good at badminton and 

showed  us how to play.” 

Amazing          

collages of 

miracles 

preformed 

by Jesus. 



 

ST CUTHBERT 

WITH ST MATTHIAS  

CHURCH OF         

ENGLAND  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Originally founded as 
a choir school for St     
Matthias Church, our 
school has a rich         
heritage of education 
within the context of a 
Christian framework. 

Our school can look 
back at over a century 
of providing an         
excellent education 
for the children of our          
community. We have 
the highest expecta-
tions of each one of 
our children and we 
work to ensure that 
every child leaves our 
school having gained 
all the important 
skills and knowledge 
that will help them 
become successful in 
their  future life. 

St Cuthbert with St 

Matthias CE School 

 

Warwick Road 

Earl’s Court 

London 

SW5 9UE 

 

Phone: 020 7373 8225 

Fax: 020 7460 0424 

E-mail: 

info@scwsm.rbkc.sch.uk 
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This Week’s Attendance 

Class    Attend 

YR 97.0% 

Y4 96.0% 

Y2 95.4% 

YN 93.8% 

Y5 93.8% 

Y1 92.4% 

Y6 91.3% 

Y3 89.3% 

Total 93.4% 

There will be exciting prizes, for 
the  right answer to this week’s 
puzzle handed in on Thursday. 

Please write your name and  an-
swer on a separate piece of  pa-

per. Good luck! 

 

POLITE REMINDER 

Parking 

Please may we remind 

parents not to double 

park opposite our school 

gate. Double parking here 

is causing a risk to the 

safety of our children.  

Notice to Parents  

A reminder to parents that dinner money should be paid in advance. If outstand-

ing money is over £20 you will be asked to provide your child with a packed lunch 

until arrears are cleared. Thank you for your continued support.  

Answer to the last puzzle  

  Puzzle Time  

             Invitation 

We would like to invite parents to our End of  Year Gradua-

tions at the School Hall  as detailed below                      

Nursery class  Wednesday 17th July 10am 

Reception class Wednesday 17th July 2pm 

Year 1 Monday 22nd July 2pm 

Year 2 Monday 15th July 2pm 

Year 3 Tuesday 16th July 2pm 

Year 4 Thursday 18th July 2pm 

Year 5 Friday 19th July 2pm 

Year 6 Tuesday 23rd July 2pm 

Graduation  Dates 

No after school next week. See you in  

September at our  exciting after school 

clubs.    


